
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
April Minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session April 17, 2024.  Present were board members 
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell.  Visitors:  

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver, 
motion passed.  Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug 
Shawver, motion passed.   

Old Business – 
Diane Evans has not heard anything from Phil Wright so she is going to reach out to him again.   
 
New Business –  
Tyler Howell reported that he put pea gravel around the South Street pump station.   
 
Tyler Howell reported that AEP requested the Market St pump station be shut down while they 
complete some work.  The generator kicked on and everything ran fine after it was turned back online. 
 
Diane Evans wanted to discuss the meter readings and charging cubic feet so the sewer bill and water 
bill are charging the same units.  If the board changes to cubic feet it would covert to $.04 per cubic feet.     
 
Aqua is changing their meter reading dates so the Board has no choice but to coordinate with those 
dates.  Here is the following schedule for 2024 when sewer bills will be mailed: 
April 24 
May 23 
June 20 
July 18 
August 17 
September 13 
October 10 
November 12 
December 11 
Once sewer bills are mailed out the due date will be 15 days following.   
 

 
Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.  
 
_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


